

# Voices are Needed!

Sign up at Open House, Wednesday, August 20th, 2025

## **Rehearsal Schedule:**

Wednesdays 3:00pm - 4:00pm First Day of Practice August 27th

### **Scheduled Performances:**

-First School Mass August 29th 2025

-First Sunday Mass September 7th 2025

-Confirmation 8th Grade October 20th 2025

-Christmas Pageant December 17th 2025

-Christmas Vigil Mass December 24th 2025

-Pueri Cantores Festival March 7th 2026

- Passion Play April 2nd 2026

-Easter Mass April 5th 2026

-Family Talent Night May 2nd 2026

-OLOH Marian Tea May TBD 2026

-First Holy Communion Mass May 9th 2026

-PTO Volunteer Appreciation May 14th 2026

-Spring Concert May 15th 2026

-8th Grade Graduation Mass June 5th 2026

#### MORE PERFORMANCES TO COME AS OPPORTUNITIES ARISE!!!

"Sing with your voices, your hearts, your lips and your lives- Sing to the Lord a New Song." - St Augustine



#### Our Lady of Hope Choir Letter of Commitment

Dear Choir Parents and Students,

It is a blessing and a privilege to teach our Faith through music to your children in choir. I am very thankful for the enthusiasm and unique voice each child brings. Choir is a communal effort and a beautiful opportunity to praise and serve God while building bonds of friendship. It is also a space for learning and this requires zeal, cooperation, respect, discipline and commitment.

We will continue to have practice every Wednesday throughout the school year (2025-2026), at the Thomas More Room in the Parish Hall, from 3:00pm to 4:00pm. The children's choir will sing every school Mass on Fridays, from 8:30am to 9:00pm. Our first school Mass will be on Friday, August 29th, 2025.

The beauty and uniqueness of our children's choir is a blessing to be shared. We will continue to sing the First Sunday Mass of every month, at Our Lady of Hope Catholic Church, from 9:00am to 10:00 am. Our first Sunday Mass will be on Sunday, September 7th, 2025.

In addition to the scheduled performances, I will be actively seeking new opportunities to participate in choir and service events. As these opportunities arise I will be communicating them with you.

The continuous participation in choir practices and singing events has a direct impact on the quality of the choir performance. For this reason, it is necessary to have a formal commitment. Please sign the commitment letter if you and your child would like to participate in the next school year choir season and return it no later than Monday, August 25th, 2025. I am looking forward to singing, praising and serving our Lord!

St. Cecilia, pray for us!

Pax and blessings, Liliana de Castro Children's Choir Director



## OUR LADY OF HOPE CHILDREN CHOIR STUDENT COMMITMENT FORM 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

l,	wish to be a member of the OLOH Children's Choir. I promise
a month First Sunday Mass in the	each Wednesday afternoon from 3:00pm to 4:00pm, the once e morning from 9:00 am to 10:00 am, and all other scheduled
only occur when properly excuse	year. I, along with my parents, understand that absence should ed.
STUDENT SIGNATURE:	
PARENT SIGNATURE:	